
  This Week’s Calendar of Events     
This Sunday 
          7:30 AM Informal Worship Team Set-up (Fellowship Hall) 
          8:15 AM Morning Worship (Sanctuary) 
          8:30 AM Informal Worship Team Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall) 
          9:15 AM The Gathering Rehearsal (Room 110) 
          9:30 AM Back to the Bible Adult Bible School Class (Room 210) 
          9:30 AM Informal Worship (Fellowship Hall) 
          9:30 AM PACT (Room 215) 
          9:30 AM Samaritan Adult Sunday School Class (Room 214) 
          9:30 AM Youth Sunday School (Room 115) 
          10:45 AM Informal Worship Team Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall) 
          11:00 AM Cross Training "One Room School House" (Rooms 112-114) 
          11:00 AM Seekers in Christ Adult Sunday School Class   (Rooms 115, 214 [
  Children]) 
          11:00 AM The Gathering (Sanctuary) 
          7:00 PM Sunday Night Lamplighters (Kline Home) 
Monday 
          10:00 AM "Stand Up" Staff Meeting (Office) 
          6:00 PM Girl Scouts 21125 (Rooms 112-114) 
          7:00 PM CDA--Chemically Dependent Anonymous (Room 219) 
          7:00 PM Monday Night Men's Basketball Ministry (Fellowship Hall) 
Tuesday 
          6:00 PM Vision Prayer Team (Office) 
          6:30 PM NCAA College Football Official Meeting (Room 215) 
Wednesday  
           All Day Office Closed 
          6:00 PM Senior High Youth Gathering (Room 218) 
Thursday No Activities Scheduled 
Friday 
          6:00 PM First Friday Soup (Rooms 210, 214, Showers) 
Saturday No Activities Scheduled 
Next Sunday  No Special Events Scheduled 

Salem Parish News – July 1, 2018 

OUR FAITHFULNESS June 24th 

Attendance—322 

Tithes & Offerings - $10,726.05 

The flowers in the  
Sanctuary are  

given in Memory 
of Valerie 

McCauslin by her 
family and in honor of Jacob  

Laughman’s Birthday by Lillian Pusey 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR 
CHILDREN   

Child Care at 9:00am & 
11:00am for children up to 
36 months in Room 106.   
Sunday School for chil-
dren 4yrs through 5th 
grade at 9:30, and for chil-
dren 3 yrs old through 3rd 
grade at 11:00am.    

Please pray for those who 
sacrifice to keep us safe—
both in this country and 

overseas as well 
as their families. 

It is also a  
wonderful time to pray for 

peace.  

Visiting Salem Today? We have a gift 
for you! Come to the Welcome table in 
either the Lobby or the 
back of the Fellowship 
Hall. We invite you to fill 
out the Connection Card  
in our bulletin. We’re glad 
you are here! 

Laurie Murry, our Director 
of Serving Ministries, has 
accepted a full-time posi-
tion with Homeland Hos-
pice.  After 20 years on the staff of Fishing Creek Salem Church we will 
miss her leadership and her passion for reaching out in the name of  
Jesus.  We are holding a reception TODAY for Laurie in the welcome  
center from 9:15 to 11:00.  Please stop by during that time and let  
Laurie know how thankful we are for her service to us and our commu-
nity.  A basket will be available for cards and notes of appreciation.  

The Church Office will 

be Closed for the  

4th of July 



Connect 

Morning Sunday School (MS/HS) 9:15-10:30am 
Youth Group (MS/HS) 6-8pm 
 

Wednesday Nights—High School  Group Night 
 6-7:30pm 

The United Methodist Women will not have a meeting in July. We will be serv-
ing lunch for the children at the Neighborhood Center in Harrisburg on July 
3rd. The menu is: Taco meat, shredded cheese, corn chips, grapes, carrots, 
ranch dressing and juice. Donations of food can be placed in a box in the coat 
closet.  If you place food in the Kitchen’s walk-in-cooler, please mark 
“Neighborhood Center.” Some members of UMW will be attending  
Mission U on Saturday, July 28th at Chambers Hill United Methodist Church.  
See you on August 9th at our next meeting. 

Attention MEN of Salem! 
You are invited to an evening of fun and fellowship at 6pm 
on Wednesday, July 11th (rain date 7/18). Join us at 
Baker’s Pond for fishing and a bonfire. Hot Dogs will be 
provided. Bring your favorite Dish, Snacks, Drinks and your 
fishing rod (extra rods are available if needed).  Address is 883 Siddonsburg Rd, 
Lewisberry (Corner of Siddonsburg and Observatory Roads). Please RSVP on the 
Connection Card or with Hal. For info or RSVP:  Hal Baker—717-938-6899; 
bakghse@gmail.com 

Grow 

HAPPY RETIREMENT! 
Former Fishing Creek Salem Pastor Rev. Dr. Timothy Baer and his wife, Ann 
Baer are RETIRING! Please join with family and friends as we shower them 

with cards to celebrate this happy occasion. 
Rev. Dr. Timothy Baer & Ann Baer 

547 Harvest Lane, Mechanicsburg, PA 17055 

Parents and Children Together (PACT) 
 

Please bring the whole family for an afternoon of family-friendly bowling at 
Trindle Bowl in Mechanicsburg on Saturday, June 30th at 3 PM, followed by 
dinner at Chick-Fil-A.   

Join us as today in room 215 as PACT welcomes guest speaker, Ellen 
Smith for practical applications of fostering resiliency in the home.   

PACT will begin a 5-week summer study of Intentional Parenting by Doug 
and Cathy Fields on July 8th at 9:30 AM in Room 215. 

Serve 

Item of the Month: Mission Central sends 
health kits to people who are in need of essen-
tial items. Hand towels are in short supply at 
the moment for these kits. Please put the hand 

towels in the bin marked Mission Central in Mission Corner. 

If you have enjoyed hearing the Chimechoir at Sunday services, this oppor-
tunity may be  for you. Summerring 2018 Is an informal, low stress oppor-
tunity for Fishing Creek UMC members and friends to experience ringing 
handchimes, and handbells. Beginning July 18, We will meet each Wednes-
day at 7 o’clock.   Music reading experience is not required!  If you have an 
interest in participating in Summerring 2018, There is a sign-up sheet on the 
bulletin board across from the choir room. Any additional questions, please 
feel free to contact Charles Kelley at 845-453-4774. 

Barnabas Connection for Young Adults is looking for someone to serve as 
a co-coordinator with Stacey Wilkinson.  This ministry connects graduated 
young adults with adults in the congregation to serve as a 
bridge between them and Salem.  Contact Susan Ryder 
sryder@fcsalem.org 938-1928 with any questions or note 
interest on the Connection Card. 

Christmas Closet—Please join us in fellowship the 1st and 3rd Thursday of 
each month to sort donated items in the Ministry Workshop (Upstairs) from 
6:30-8pm, No need to work the entire time. Come one, Come all! Contact 
Deb Oakley with Questions:  hhobbie08@aol.com or 717-798-6412 

PRAYER MINISTERS NEEDED!   
Do you have a heart for prayer and faith in 
it’s power?  As we move toward our Church 
Council Retreat August 24-25 we want to 
bathe their work in prayer.  Using the insights and spiritual discernment 
gathered from our study of 10 Prescriptions for a Healthy Church and our 
Dream Forum, June 3, the Council will be setting a vision for our next steps 
at Salem Church as we seek to “Make disciples who make disciples who 
change the world.”  The Vision Prayer Team will be meeting on the following 
Tuesday evenings in Pastor Debbie’s office from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM:  
July 3, July 17, July 31, and August 13.  Please join us!  


